
Counselling invites you to a welcoming workshop, facilitated by Bluebird Psychology, for 
students who identify as neurodivergent, are exploring that possibility, or want to 

better understand their learning needs. 

This practical and affirming session will explore: 

What it means to be neurocurious 

Strategies for learning and thriving 

How to find support that works for you 

Come along to a safe, inclusive space to ask questions, share experiences, and 
connect with others on a similar journey. 

Scan the QR code to register and join us online 
anytime between 10:30am and 12:00pm 


